
DILLON PRESS 106 Washington Ave. N., Minneapolis, Minn. 55401, Phone (612] 336-2691 
Book Publishers

July 7, 1971

Laura Gilpin’s Studio 
Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin,
I am writing to you this morning at the suggestion 

of Mary Carroll Nelson.
Dillon Press is in the process of publishing a 

biography of Maria Martinez. This is one title in a series 
of American Indian biographies, hopefully for use in upper 
elementary schools. The project was started with the thought 
that there is too little knowledge of American Indians, and 
too little material available for the schools.

We are looking for photographs for the book. Would you, 
Miss Gilpin, be kind enough to let me know whether or not you 
have any photographs of Maria Martinez that might be appropriate 
and, if so, might we be allowed to use them? They would be 
safely returned and also a credit line given in the book.

If you think this is possible, I will be happy to 
furnish more details with reference to the kind of photographs 
we would like to use. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gerald R. Dillon


